Planning Committee 
5/4/22
OIC - Mike Ilardi 
Chair - Mike Stocknoff 
7:15pm - 7:30pm 

In attendance: Mike Ilardi, Mike Stocknoff, Scot Desort, Pat Degnan, Charlie Bogusat, Lil Sweet, Steve Koenigsberg, Joanne Machalaba 


1. A- Field Bridge construction has been completed. Final payment has been made to the contractor.
2. Drum Pool renovation/remediation update: block retaining walls have been completed, the deck has been demolished, we’re awaiting inspections.
3. Exterior Building renovation continues: roof has been completed, stucco and hardy board is continuing, copper gutters have been installed. 
4. Our President, Mike Ilardi has been working tirelessly, donating his time each day to assist in the exterior renovations. He has sanded the vertical and horizontal wood boards to better blend the old paint with the new paint. He removed old wires and cables that littered the exterior of the building and re-routed them through the building. He hand-dug the 75’ drainage channel along the exterior of the ballroom on the boat launch side. Mike also picked up 2 yds of Pea Gravel, he removed the river rock on both sides of the A-field bridge and placed Pea Gravel in its place to create a smoother transition entering and exiting the bridge.

Minutes submitted by: Mike Stocknoff-Chair
Approved by: Michael Ilardi-OIC
